
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

The Jasper County Commission is soliciting statements of qualifications and performance information 
from firms interested in providing architectural services for an analysis and feasibility study for a Jasper 
County Juvenile Detention Center.  The Commission wishes to be provided with recommendations and 
cost estimates to satisfy future needs for a Juvenile Detention Center.  The finished report is intended to 
be used as a blueprint by the Commission for future planning and budgeting purposes. 

Criteria for selection of a firm includes experience in planning and designing juvenile detention centers 
or equivalent, project management, developing RFP’s and professional references.  For further 
information please contact Erik Theis, Court Administrator, 417-625-4310. 

The Request for Proposal shall be submitted no later than August 18, 2015 at 10:00 a.m. at the Jasper 
County Commissioners’ Office, Jasper County Courthouse, 302 South Main Street, Room 101, Carthage, 
Missouri at which time the Request for Qualifications will be opened. 

All bids must be in the Commissioners’ Office on or before the date provided in the notice.  The Jasper 
County Commission reserves the right to reject any or all Requests for Qualifications or to accept the 
lowest or best Request. 

Equal Opportunity Employer. 

IN TESTIMONY WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and affixed the seal of said County Commission 
at office in Carthage on this 17th day of July, 2015. 

 

John Bartosh 
Presiding Commissioner 
 
 

(To be published in the Webb City Sentinel beginning July 24, 2015) 


